
Issue #4:  Friday 25t h September, 2020. 

to the fourth edition of our St Johnõs CE(A) Primary 
School newsletter ò The Early Birdó for this academic year. 

Parents/Carers will receive our ôEarly Birdõ newsletter every Friday -  so donõt forget to 
check your childõs book bag! 

Welcome...  

Thank you for your continued patience at 
ôõdrop offõ and ôpick upõ times.  We will continue to allow the use of the playground as a car 
park, at both the beginning and the end of the day to help reduce traffic on Wheatly                   
Avenue.  Gates will open at 2.45 pm, but we will not be opening them earlier due to PE                  
lessons and allowing the children to be in place in readiness for collection at 2.50pm. 

Covid Update: 

We will be sending out a Covid Home- School agreement next week.  It is essential that 
you read it carefully, sign and send this in. Our childrenõs welfare and safety is our                     
utmost priority, therefore we will always ensure that we continuously review our safety 
measures.  

Science Afternoon- Watch the demonstration on the link below. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=r1gILNfCafI&t=19s&safe=active 

We had a very exciting time on Wednesday afternoon this week, when 
Tim Harrison of Bristol University came into school. With the help of 
some explosions, jars of bubbling, colour changing liquids, falling clouds and nitrogen showers 

he taught us all about the gases that make up the air 
around us. The children were amazed by what they saw 
and heard and asked some excellent questions.  

From the Headteacher... 

Dear God,  

Thank you for our tasty food 

And for fantastic toys.  

Thank you for our teachers  

And all the boys and girls. Amen 

Prayeré(Y1DðGrace                                     
 

Dear God, 

Thank you for our fun school day. 

For all our work and all our play. 

Listen to us as we pray and keep us 
safe.  

Amen 



Dates for your diary 

 

 

 

 

Celebrating Success...  

Attendance... 
Our school aims for above 96%. 

(The national expectation is above 95%). 

Whole school attendance: 

We are pleased that our school                                
attendance has improved this week to 
93.5%.  Thank you to everybody for                    
supporting our school during these chal-
lenging times. 

First: RC 100%                                       
Second: Y4J 98.5%                                    
Third: Y56C 98.3% 

Special Headteacherõs Award 

Well done to all the children that got 
a special award this week: 

Maisie-Rose, Brooke, Lexi, Seyja, Hope, 
Mahadev, Rayaan, Zahraa, Francesca, 
Aaron, Kyle and Elliot. 

WELL DONE -  I was particularly 
looking at the childrenõs English work.  
Next week I will be looking at our 
childrenõs Science work. 

Next week we will definitely have our 
Brilliant Breaktimes, Clever Classrooms 
and Great Greetings awards, and we are 
looking forward to our first Celebration 
and Worship next Friday. 

Inset day: Tuesday 1st September 

School opens: Wednesday 2nd Sept 

School closes: Friday 23rd October 

Target Sharing Evening: We have de-
cided to have a virtual Parentõs Evening 
this term, by phone.  EYFS will be next 
week.  We will notify you of the time 
that we will call and targets will be sent 
home. 

Half term: Monday 26th to                       
Friday 30th October (inclusive) 

 

Inset day: Monday 2nd November 

School opens: Tuesday 3rd Nov 

School closes: Friday 18th Dec 

Christmas Nativity (EYFS): TBA 

Christmas Concerts (KS1, KS2): TBA 

 

Inset day: Monday 4th January 

School opens: Tuesday 5th January 

 

The St Johnõs Marathon: Join Us                            
Our charity event this year is to raise                  
money for The Douglas Macmillan Hospice  
which I know will be a special place in many 
peopleõs hearts.                                                             
How much? Ã1 per person or family.(We 
can only accept cash before 1st October, so 
we can quarantine it.)                              
Where?  Around our ôGolden Mileõ                    
When? We have the whole of October. 
Miss Pickerill and Aliya 

PE DAYS: 

Monday-Y1D, Y12C, Y2J, Y3D, Y6J 

Tuesday-NURSERY, Y34C, Y4J, Y56C 

Wednesday-RECEPTION C and D, Y34C, 
Y4J 

Thursday-Y6J, Y5D, Y56C 

Friday-Y1D, Y12C, Y5D 

SWIMMING KIT-Y5D and Y56C (We will 
let you  know when swimming starts, as it 
has been postponed until further safety 
measures are put in place. PE kits are                     
needed until further notice. 


